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August 1, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

E. E. Rogers School Staff and Volunteers are excited to welcome you to our 2021-2022 school year! We 

understand this year will begin with many unforeseen challenges because of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and 

related issues. However, please note E. E. Rogers Child Nutrition Program is here to do our best to ensure 

each student has the opportunity to eat a healthy breakfast and lunch. While E. E. Rogers learning model is 

Traditional the Food Service Staff plans to accommodate students and staff meals.  

Also, we will begin serving FREE meals to E. E. Rogers students daily, starting August 9, 2021, 7:30 

a.m. and 11:00 a.m.  This service will be provided through the Seamless Summer Option (SSO). 

Therefore, we are encouraging each of you to allow us to assist you with meals for your children.   

 

Since this is a new program for us, if you have any question, we will do our best to share any information 

available. Suggestions are also welcome.  

 

Many Blessings! 

Dr. Mae Henry 

E.E. Rogers Food Service Management 

601-668-0838 
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